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Hampshire Police – Knife crime and online safety awareness 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in year 6 
 
 

I am writing to let you know that Hampshire Police will be working with each Year 6 class during the day on 
Friday 15th September 2023.  
 
This work is part of the Year 6 PHSE curriculum and will cover important topics including knife crime and 
online safety. We are grateful to the Police for agreeing to spend time in school and engaging with our Year 
6 children. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Steve Summerton 
Headteacher 

 


